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As more districts continue to adopt SameGoal, we have outgrown our existing IP address

space. Therefore, on 7/1/25, all SameGoal services will transition to a larger IP block. For

most districts this change will be completely transparent to end users and no changes

will be required.

However, depending on district IT policies, some districts may need to add our new IP

blocks to one or more allow lists. Configurations that might require updates include:

Authentication Providers (OIDC, LDAP, ClassLink, etc)

Firewalls

Email systems

Content filtering systems

SFTP or API-based integrations

Please confirm with your IT department if any changes are necessary for your

district.

Starting 7/1/25, the new IP ranges will be:

IPv4: 199.30.216.0/22 [199.30.216.0 - 199.30.219.255]

IPv6: 2607:4440::/32


